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Q. Reference: Application, para. 21

Please state the rationale for Hydro’s choice of the specific amount of 0.798 cents per kWh as

the Project Cost Recovery Rider when it applied to the Board for its approval.

A. Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) response to PUB-NLH-001 of this

proceeding for Hydro’s rationale for continuing the Project Cost Recovery Rider at its existing
approved amount in 2023. Hydro’s rationale for the amount of the Project Cost Recovery Rider
being set at 0.798 cents per kWh originally is contained within Hydro’s application for

July 1, 2022 Utility Rate Adjustments.!

1 “Application for July 1, 2022 Utility Rate Adjustments,” Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro, May 27, 2022.



